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Bellin Run
The Bellin Run was an exciting event for Westwood

this year! Students enjoyed training with Mrs.
Tuttle, Ms. Green, Mrs. Dachuna,Ms. Verboort and
Mrs VanDuyse after school 2-3 days a week in
preparation.

HC Little Library
Hemlock Creek’s Little Library got a makeover
from summer school
students! Thank you! It
looks fantastic!

WW Tours Lambeau Field
3rd grade took on a new experience with tours of

Lambeau and fun at Titletown!

School District of West De Pere

Board Update

School Nutrition

The School Nutrition team has done such a
phenomenal job this summer. They made over
4,000 meals to be
distributed through our
bulk meal program.
Thank you for all your
hard work!

Oneida Reads

The Oneida Tribe is hosting
an Oneida Reads Launch
Meeting on August 1st from
8:00-11AM, and has
extended an invite to the
Board. This meeting is To
learn about the current state
of 3" grade reading proficiency for Native
students in Brown and Outagamie Counties,
understand why it matters and align with the
actions that will lead to improved outcomes in the
future. Please let Stacy know if you wish to
attend.

ONEIDA

Upcoming Events

e July 25, 26, 27- West De Pere Theatre
presents, Joseph and the Amazing
Technicolor Dreamcoat in the High School
Auditorium

e August 27- Staff Inservice at 7:30AM at
the High School

e October 5- 8:30AM-Hemlock Creek
Phantom Fun Run/Walk




